
NEW! Headteacher’s termly 
competition

- As we are heading into Spring, we always think of new beginnings. The trees start to blossom, 
flowers of all colours burst from the ground, animals are born and we start to see more 
sunshine.

- Could you create a poem or short story on the theme of ‘new beginnings’. Your writing 
doesn’t have to be about spring, it could be about a baby being born, or deciding to start a 
fresh after having a difficult time or making a difficult decision.

- I would love to see entries from KS3, 4, 5 students and from our staff and parent body.

- There will be winners from each key stage and from staff body, your writing will be included in 
NBA’s first Anthology which will be published electronically online for all to read and enjoy. 
The winning entries will also receive a prize.

- Deadline for entry is: Monday 13th February

- Email all entries to Carole.Hill@nba.e-act.org.uk or pass directly to your form tutor for 
submission. No more than one page if writing a short story or description. Longer entries 
will not be accepted.

- Please ensure your name and tutor group are clearly written on your entry and good luck! ☺
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